
Rolfe Public Library Stats  

From the Annual Report for FY 2019: 

 

Number of Registered Users: 377 

Number of Physical & Downloadable Items Available for Checkout: 83,688 

Number of People who Came Through our Door: 7,309 

Total Physical Circulation by Material Type:  2,606 

Total Use of e-books: 232 

Bridges Downloadable audio Recordings:  423 

Total Use of Downloadable Materials:  692 

Total Circulation of Physical and Downloadable Materials: 3,298 

Total Interlibrary Loan Received from Other Libraries: 93 

Total Interlibrary Loan Provided to Other Libraries: 72 

Total Number of Library Programs: 171 

Total Number of People Attending Library Programs: 1,682 

Number of Uses of Public Internet Computers: 1,072 

Number of Wireless Sessions Annually:  1,454 

Website Visits Annually:  707 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Programs Offered: 

 

Summer Reading Program for Children and Adults. 24 children signed up this year 

plus an additional 16 participants attended other SRP events.  

This summer, a patron donated many adorable stuffed animals for the children, 

so we had them each pick out a special animal to read to all summer, and they 

took it home with them before school began.  

Children of the Library entered the Greater Rolfe Days Parade and also attended 

the Farmers Market to sell treats & a drink to coordinate with the theme of the 

SRP, which was Space: A Universe of Stories. This was a wonderful learning 

experience for them and a great way to showcase our library in the community! 

Weekly After-School Programs for the children as well as monthly programs with 

the County Conservation for adults and children.  

Our Board Members held their Annual Book Sale during Greater Rolfe Days, 

while our Friends of the Library hosted their Annual Cinnamon Roll & Coffee 

Fundraiser at the same time, plus several book talks & other programs during the 

year.   

Our Rolfe Readers continue to meet monthly for their Book Discussion. Lately we 

have had more people attending this.  

We Continue to host Santa in the Library during our Hometown Christmas. 

We have the children read for a short time after school each day in order to earn 

the privilege of using the library owned iPads, computers, games, etc.  After all, 

this is what the library is for      and we are also teaching them to pick up after 

themselves each day. 

 

 

 


